
GET READY TO TRAVEL:
UPGRADE TO AN  

ENHANCED DRIVER’S 
LICENSE OR REAL ID!

IMPORTANT DEADLINE: May 7, 2025

What You Need 
to Apply:

Starting May 7, 2025, an Enhanced 
Driver’s License (EDL) or REAL ID will be 
required to board domestic flights, enter 
federal buildings, and access certain 
secure facilities. Don’t wait until the last 
minute–upgrade today!

For local appointments call 518-486-9786

What’s the Difference?
Enhanced Driver’s License (EDL):  
Includes REAL ID benefits, and allows 
land and sea travel to Canada, Mexico, 
and the Caribbean

REAL ID:  
Accepted to board domestic flights and 
entrance to federal facilities

•	Social Security card

•	Proof of citizenship, lawful status, or date of 
birth including a passport or birth certificate

•	TWO documents proving New York State 
residency, such as a utility bill or bank 
statement

•	A visit to your local NYS DMV office

*Please note that REAL IDs and  
EDLs cannot be obtained online!

New York State Senator 
Dean Murray
90B W. Main St.
Patchogue, NY 11772
Phone: (631) 360-3356 
Email: murray@nysenate.gov

Avoid the rush and APPLY NOW!
Visit dmv.ny.gov for more details, and to find 
your nearest DMV location.
Act now and be travel ready by May 7, 2025!


